Debra Thomeson

From: Tara Alcock

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 2:38 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: FW: Masking Mandate - Comment for Assembly

From: Mark Coonrad

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 11:40:31 AM (UTC-09:00) Alaska
To: Emergency Operations Center

Subject: Masking Mandate

To Whom It May Concern,

in the KFSK Daily Coronovirus Show from Wednesday, April 15th, the Petersburg Borough announced that the borough
is currently developing several additional mandates. These mandates will add to the requirements and limitations of
freedom for businesses and individuals that reside in the Petersburg Borough.

I would like to state my opposition 1o any further masking mandates. America has always stood for individual freedoms,
and although at this point in history it seems very appropriate to advise and recommend for the wearing of masks in
public places, making a mandate, requirement or law that all persons shall wear masks at all times when outside the
home is the very definition of government overreach. Please refrain from restricting the freedoms of your citizens
further.

Thank you for your time,

Mark Coonrad and family
907-518-4552




